Q Memorandum

U.S. Department
of Transportation

Federal Aviation
Administration

Subject:

From:

To:

INFORMATION:Transcripts: UAL175, pae: JUL 10 2003
AAL11, UAL93, September 11, 2001

Air Traffic Manager, New York Reply to
Attn. of:
Center

Manager, Investigations Divisijion,
AAT-200

In accordance with your request,received through AEA-505,
attached are copies of all transcripts related to the
subject aircraft. The following fourteen (14) transcripts
are enclosed:

UAL175:
R42
RA42
R55
RAS5
TMU AD=*
OMIC*
MOS*
TMU DC*
TMU 1078%*

AAL1l:
R56
ODAPS87

UALS3:
R39
R73
RA73

*These transcripts contain data relevant to all three
aircraft.




Please contact George Leonard, Support Manager for Quality
at (631) 468-1075 if further information is

Assurance,
required.

McCormick



